Barrett Township Supervisors
August 14, 2017

A Special Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Tuesday, August 14,
2017 at the Barrett Township Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome.
The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. by Chairman Ralph Megliola.

Present: Benjie Labar, William Pipolo, Jr., Ralph Megliola, John Seese, Alternate Solicitor
James Fareri and the public. Loree Guthrie was absent.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss possible litigation concerning the Zoning
Hearing Board Decision for the Buck Hill Falls Company and Buck Hill Falls Water

Company.

Ralph Megliola made a motion to go into Executive Session. The motion was seconded by
William Pipolo, Jr. and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Ralph Megliola made a motion to reconvene the meeting at 2:35 p.m. The motion was
seconded by Benjie Labar and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

The Supervisors requested a copy of the transcript from the Zoning Hearing Board on
Monday, June 12, 2017.

As there was no further business or public comment, Ralph Megliola made a motion to
adjourn the meeting at 2:35 p.m. The motion was seconded by John Seese and carried.

All Supervisors voted aye.

Sincerely,



